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To:                   Certificated Staff  
From:             Debbie Kovacs, Executive Director, Human Resources 
Regarding:   Professional learning opportunities  
 
 
Good Morning Everett Public Schools’ Certificated Staff, 

  
During the period of school closures, professional learning can be an important component of your 
workday.  To support your professional learning, CRC departments will provide ongoing opportunities for 
Zoom-based and self-paced professional learning. 

By Friday of each week, the professional learning opportunities for the following week will be posted on this 
website:  https://www.everettsd.org/Page/33042. In addition, the options will be loaded into Frontline for 
you to review as well as to sign-up.  

If you have professional learning needs or ideas over the closure that you do not see in Frontline, please 
email Tina Roth (mroth@everettsd.org) in the Curriculum department, who will direct your request to the 
appropriate content director/facilitator; or if you have technology-specific requests, please email 
LMSstaff@everettsd.org.  Also, please cc your principal on a request.  CRC-based educators will do their best 
to prioritize and develop relevant and timely PD sessions throughout the closure.   

During this time of uncertainty, we have been given an opportunity to increase our skills and knowledge 
base to support our amazing students.  As always, we are here to support you. 
  
Be healthy, 
 
Human Resources Department 
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